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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

SPPC Shows Support for Those Affected by Super Typhoon Yolanda
Donates $5,000 to Red Cross for Relief Efforts

(Upper Tumon, Guam – November 14, 2013) South Pacific Petroleum Corporation 
(SPPC) donated $5,000 to the American Red Cross International Relief Fund - P.I. to 
support relief efforts for those affected in the Philippines by Super Typhoon Yolanda. 
Today’s donation will assist the American Red Cross in getting much needed provisions 
such as medical supplies and food to the communities affected by the typhoon.

“We are joining our island community in generously supporting those that were affected by 
this tragedy,” said Mark J. Sablan, Vice President of Business Development. “On behalf of 
our SPPC Family, we are honored to provide to this global relief effort and support the 
work being done to assist the Filipino people.”

SPPC is committed to help deliver disaster relief efforts and is urging the community to get 
involved through donating to the American Red Cross, the Filipino Community of Guam 
and Operation Guam Cares.

About SPPC:

SPPC’s mission is to provide the highest level of value and customer service in meeting the 
energy needs of the community. SPPC is a market leader, building upon brand strength, 
employee pride and innovation, efficient use of resources and earned customer loyalty.

For more information contact Mark J. Sablan or Jo Ann Mafnas at 647-7600.

*Photo attached- from left to right: David Peredo, Emergency Services Director for 
American Red Cross Guam, Mark J. Sablan, Vice President of Business Development for 
South Pacific Petroleum Corporation


